
Budget Committee 

 

Charge: 

1. To represent faculty interests in budget matters at IU South Bend.   

 

2. To consult with the faculty members of this campus about budgetary procedures and practices.  

 

3. Ensure budgetary procedures are followed in regard to faculty and staff input and propose 

modifications as needed.  

 

4. Receive regular budgetary information from the CBAC and provide input to the CBAC on behalf 

of the faculty and staff.  

 

5. Advance the goal and priority of the campus to partner with businesses that best align with IU 

South Bend values statements.  

 

6. Serve as an educational resource to the campus community regarding the campus’ consumption 

and production of everyday goods and services and sustainable and ethically responsible 

business practices.  

 

7. Serve as a venue for faculty and staff concerns and suggestions about the relationship of current 

vendors to IU South Bend’s campus value statements. Seek input from all concerned parties to 

evaluate concerns and suggest resolution strategies.  

 

8. Meet with the Vice Chancellor for Administration and Finance and representatives from the 

Office of Administration and Finance to represent the faculty in the budget process and provide 

faculty input on priorities for future expenditure.   

 

9. The Committee shall be consulted and assist in the formulation of the policies, priorities, and 

guidelines by which University resources are requested and allocated. 

 

Membership and Terms: 

 

1. Nine faculty members, with voting privileges, with three-year staggered appointment; the chair 

will be elected from among this group by the Committee for a one-year term. The faculty 

appointments are made by the Executive Committee, as representative of the various 

colleges/schools. (3/2011) 

 

2. Up to two members, with one-year renewable appointment made by the president of the Staff 

Council and approved by the Senate’s Executive Committee (3/2023) 

 

3. One member, with a one-year renewable appointment made by the president of the Student 

Government Association, and approved by the Senate’s Executive Committee (3/2011) 



 

4. The committee may extend voting privileges to up to three non-faculty members of the 

committee (3/2011) 

5. The Vice Chancellor for Administrative and Fiscal Affairs shall serve as a non-voting consultant to 

the Committee (3/2011) 


